
ELECTION OFFICE 
JOHNSON COUNTY, KANSAS 

 
NOTICE OF POST-ELECTION AUDIT 

 
State of Kansas 
   ss: 
County of Johnson 
 
In compliance with the provisions of K.S.A.25-3009, notice is hereby given that the required 
post-election audit for the November 7, 2023 General Election, will be conducted according 
to the following schedule: 
 
Random selection of contests and precincts: November 9, 2023, 9 a.m. 
Manual audit of selected contests and precincts: November 11, 2023, 9 a.m. 
 
In compliance with state law, two local contests will be randomly selected for the audit. 
The audit will be performed in one (1) percent of precincts in the election.  
 
IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I hereto set my hand and cause to be affixed my official seal, 
this 11th day of September, 2023. 

 
 
 
 
 
                             Frederick L. Sherman, Election Commissioner 
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